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Unfortunately, due to COVID guidance, secondary schools in Flintshire are unable to host the traditional Open 
Evenings or visits.  
 
Our Open Evening was scheduled for the 30th Sept. That evening we will now release an introductory video to the 
school on our website. This will contain some matters of interest and key messages.  
 
This video will include brief presentations from the Headteacher and Student Development Manager for Year 7, 
together with messages from current key stage 3 students about their experiences, whilst attending the school. 
The video will also show the facilities and resources we have available in school. Indeed, it’s a great shame that the 
local community cannot walk through our new £7 million new build which opened on Sept 1st. These facilities are 
truly exceptional and probably the best art and technology provision in Wales. The equipment and computerised 
technology are state of the art and the toilet blocks are equally impressive. 
 
Building work continues, currently new toilets are being constructed, car parking facilities being upgraded, tennis 
courts resurfaced and fenced, the music department is being refurnished and a brand new astro turf pitch is being 
re-laid. All of this is due to be finished first week in December, so the whole school will be ready for 2022.  
 
Despite all the new facilities, the school is built on strong traditional values of hard work, respect and honesty. We 
value every student and aim to provide the best possible support and guidance in helping every learner maximise 
their potential.  
 
Please browse our website and social media posts which give you a real flavour of the school and click on to our 
video when it launches on September 30th.  
 
Hopefully, if COVID restrictions reduce, there will be an opportunity for the local community to tour the school in 
the near future.  
 
Regards  
 

 
 

Mr C. Ellis 
Headteacher 


